
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

 

The northbound lane of Lavelle Road, in the vicinity of 

the 1-MGD Brackish Water Treatment Facility, was scheduled to be temporarily closed to traffic from  

Wednesday, August 8, 2018 through Thursday, August 9, 2018, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

It will now be 

The affected area will be between West First St. and the South Drainage Channel.   

Smithco Construction, Inc. crews will be performing road repairs and patching in the project area.  The south-

bound lane will not be affected. The contractor will have flagmen in place, please drive safely and use caution 

around road crews. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during this  

project. 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   

http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Contact for this Release 

Name: Juan Trevizo 

Company: Smithco Construction, Inc. 

Phone: 575.644.6901 

UPDATE: Notice of Lane Closure - Lavelle Road 

Alamogordo, NM Wednesday, August 8, 2018 

Public Information Office 

City of Alamogordo 

1376 E. 9th Street, Alamogordo, NM 88310 

Office: 575-439-4264 

Email: coapio@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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